
 

 

 

January 25, 2009 

Ms. Linda Elmer 

Office of the City Clerk 

200 E. Wells St.  

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

RE: Genyne Edwards nomination to Equal Rights Commission  

Dear Ms. Elmer: 

Please accept this letter in support of the nomination of Ms. Genyne Edwards as a member of the Equal 

Rights Commission.  Ms. Edwards’  long term commitment to this community is evident by her 

involvement in critical issues that affect our community as a volunteer and consultant.  Her tenure with the 

State of Wisconsin as well as her education in Milwaukee Public Schools and at Marquette University 

have well prepared her to be a champion for causes that affect individuals and businesses in our 

community 

The Mayor’s selection of Ms. Edwards as one of the five members of this Commission indicates that he 

understands the needs of our community.  The diversity of his selections is to be applauded and I am 

sure Ms. Edwards and the others recommended will serve our city well.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

June M. Perry, President  

Access 2 Success Management Consulting 


